## TEXAS STATE TEACHERS ASSOCIATION / NATIONAL EDUCATION ASSOCIATION

Ovidia Molina, President – Linda Estrada, Vice President – Richard Kouri, Executive Director

January 12, 2022

The Honorable Todd Hunter 445 Cape Henry Corpus Christi TX 78412

Dear Representative Hunter:

TSTA-PAC is pleased to inform you of its endorsement of your campaign for the 2022 election cycle. We will follow up with a campaign contribution and are happy to visit anytime on how TSTA and its members can most effectively integrate our resources into your campaign.

We are also encouraging any TSTA leaders and members in your district to support and be helpful to your election effort. We look forward to working with you on a successful campaign and appreciate the opportunity to collaborate on issues important to our members and the public school students of Texas.

Sincerely,

Portia Bosse

Director of Public Affairs

**TSTA-PAC** Treasurer